
Call Out for April 9, 2021 

This is Richard Dennis, Superintendent of Elmore County Public Schools. 

This week 3 employees and 9 students reported testing positive for COVID-19 which 
reflects the green health status over most of the state.  Governor Ivey’s mask order will expire 
today, so beginning April 12, masks will be optional for employees and students.  We will 
continue to adhere to the other required ADPH and ALSDE guidelines. 

Our Spring ACAP testing window is well underway for required schools, and reminders 
have been sent to both traditional and virtual students on specific dates and times that your 
student should be present.  High schools are currently making up ACT, Pre-ACT, and ACT 
WorkKeys, while elementary and middle school students are involved in the ACAP Summative 
and Alternate testing programs.   

Please, be reminded that April 16 is the deadline to register your student for EDGE, 
Elmore County’s virtual school.  The EDGE will be the only virtual option for Elmore County 
Public School students next year.  Visit the Elmore County website for information. 

If you wish to get call outs and other system-wide communications texted to you 
through Remind, visit the Elmore County Public Schools website and follow the registration 
process. 

Thank you for your support and have a great weekend! 

Every Student Empowered, Every Student Succeeds. 

Richard Dennis 


